Prayer Intentions:

Continued prayers for Noah

For all those serving in the armed
forces, especially those separated
from their families over the holidays.

The Christ the King School family as
they mourn the loss of one of their
second grade teachers.

Prayer:

Dear Lord, don't let us miss You this
Christmas season. Help us to
simplify our activities and traditions
so we can focus our celebration on
Your birth. Thank You for being the
Prince of Peace, and | ask You for
that peace to reign in our hearts.
Thank You for the simple but
life-changing message of Your love
for us. In Jesus' Name, Amen.

Calendar:
12/19
®  Jr. High Extreme Service 9:00
am-12:30 pm
® Mass 2:10 pm (Gr. 6)
12/20
e Jr. High BGSU Ice Arena
8:30-11:30 am

e  Christmas Parties

® Dress Down: Christmas colors
1/1

®  February lunch orders begin
1/6

® Classes resume
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From the Principal:

| want to take this opportunity to wish you all a very merry Christmas and a
wonderful start to the new year! May God bless the time you spend with your
families and keep all those who are traveling safe. | am praying that 2025 brings
everyone health and happiness. | will see the students back at school on
Monday, January 6th and can’t wait to hear about their Christmas surprises!

God's Blessings,
Andrea Puhl

From the Office:

From the
. Aloysius Catholic School
Faculty and Staff

o Teacher & staff wish lists are available on our website under the Parent tab
~ Parent Association, and attached to this schoolgram. As always, gifts are
not expected, but parents have requested ideas.

e Some of our students are performing in Mina and the Nutcracker this
weekend. See the attached flyer for details.

From the Parish:

BGSU Basketball Faith and Family Night

We were given some additional free tickets for the BGSU basketball game against
Akron on Friday, January 6th. This could be a great chance for a free, family night out
the last weekend of Christmas break! Tickets are first come, first serve and can be
requested using this link:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAlpQLSefaaD8TvChwFGgk KDbij5sJjRe7nOA9
8D5PmfUIFQUHeFnQ /viewform?usp=sharing



https://stalschoolbg.org/parents/link-for-p-a/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSefaaD8TvChwFGgk_KDbij5sJjRe7nOA98D5PmfUlF9UHeFnQ/viewform?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSefaaD8TvChwFGgk_KDbij5sJjRe7nOA98D5PmfUlF9UHeFnQ/viewform?usp=sharing

Parish Retreat 27
“Give It To God”

Parish Retreat is a long-standing tradition at St. Aloysius! This Friday-evening
and Saturday retreat is a great opportunity to meet new people in the parish, to
rejuvenate your spiritual life, and to grow in your relationship with Jesus Christ.
This coming year’s Parish Retreat is Jan. 24 & 25; registration forms are available
on the narthex kiosk, parish website, weekly Flocknote, and attached to this
schoolgram. Would love to see you there! Please contact Mike Ginnetti
(ginnetti.m(@stalbg.org) in the parish office with any questions.




